
Sent: October-29-18 4:25 PM 
Subject: Cornfest 2018 Carter shows 
 
Cornfest, 
 
    Thanks for the invitation to add our input to an already successful festival. We felt that 
alcohol didn’t affect out final grosses and helped establish cornfest as a family 
destination. It was awesome. Less problematic clients is always easier for all. The 
officers present this year spent their time talking with the kids. They didn’t seem inspired 
to search book bags. No damage at 2 am and no security needed on our end. Saturday 
made us miss Thursdays grosses. As always the signage and media presence was 
phenomenal. We all enjoyed the car show.  
 
     Our hats are off to the best festival management team that we worked with in 2018. 
From the moment we arrived until our last loads out we always had help. Power. 
Water.  Simple thing often get overlooked. Not at cornfest. Our employees felt right at 
home.  
 
     Looking forward to 2019 already. If there is any way that we can assist Tony and I 
are on the way.  
 
Regards, 
Bruce Wayne Brock 
President 
Carter Shows Ltd 
Just for the Fun of it 
 
 


